
A Superlative 7th "InfoTex" 

(An Announcement for ALL CONGREGATIONS from Bishop James B. Walker)  

 

To the Pastors, Clergy and Lay Members of the Superlative 7th Episcopal District: 

 

 

The first enslaved Africans made an involuntary journey to America in 1619. It is my 

prayer that we honor the journey of those 20 plus Africans by voluntarily taking the sacred 

Journey to the Ballot Box on November 5, 2019. Make your VOTE twice as strong by voting and 

taking another voter with you to the box! 

 

Thank you 

 

Bishop James B. Walker 


